
 









 



Please see the letter and picture below sent from one of the parents of the youngest child in our program in China last 

week. We are so touched that our work is being embraced by so many of the young people in China. She is only 6! She 

could not have been happier to be treated equally, work hard and keep up with the older students. She was a shining 

light of independence and mature confidence well beyond her years. Our love for great musical theater impacted and 

opened this group to so many new possibilities in their lives and I am so happy she will carry these memories in her 

heart for a long time…and maybe join our community as a professional actor one day: 

 

"Alice sings the songs your taught every day when she has free time. She says she misses you very much, and I feel very 

lucky that Ron asked me to join in Broadway this year, I hope can work with you more often in the future. And I am very 

appreciate with all your help with Alice, I can see that she gets very interested in this kind of English culture program, I 

also would like her to take part in more programs like Broadway, which is the best way for the Chinese children to learn 

with fun, act with feelings, sing with movements, dance with their hearts. You are very wonderful" 

   -Candy, Mom of Guangzhou Passport to Broadway Student and Assistant Teaching Artist 

 

 

 


